
 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
 

Meeting held on Thursday, 21 July 2022 at 10.30 am. This meeting was held remotely. 
 

MINUTES 
 

Present: 
 

Councillor Karen Jewitt (Chair); 
Councillors Margaret Bird and Nina Degrads 
 

  
Also  
Present: 

 
Michael Goddard (Head of Environmental Health, Trading Standards and 
Licensing); Mark Turnbull (Solicitor and Legal Advisor to the Committee); Tariq 
Aniemeka-Bailey (Trainee Democratic Services Officer) and Jayde Watts 
(Trainee Democratic Services Officer)  
 

Apologies: Councillor Christopher Herman 
  

PART A 
  

101/22   
 

Appointment of Chair 
 
 
Councillor Nina Degrads nominated Councillor Karen Jewitt as Chair and 
Councillor Margaret Bird seconded the motion.  
  
The Sub-Committee RESOLVED to appoint Councillor Karen Jewitt as Chair 
for the duration of the meeting of the Sub Committee. 
  

102/22   
 

Disclosure of Interests 
 
 
There were none. 
  

103/22   
 

Urgent Business (if any) 
 
 
There were no items of urgent business. 
  
  

104/22   
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 - Application For a Review of a Premises Licence 
at Oceanic Bar, 83-84 High Street, South Norwood, SE25 6EA 
 
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee considered an application to adjourn the 
hearing for a Review of the premises licence held by Oceanic Bar Ltd, in 
respect of Oceanic Bar, 83-84 High Street, South Norwood, SE25 6EA. The 
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Sub-Committee considered representations on behalf of Oceanic Bar Ltd. and 
representations on behalf of the Police.  
  
The Sub-Committee, having reference to the licensing objectives under the 
Licensing Act 2003 and the Licensing Act 2003 (Hearings) Regulations 2005 
RESOLVED to ADJOURN the Review until 28 July at 3pm on the basis that 
the Sub-Committee was satisfied that it was in the public interest to do so and 
that this was necessary for the Sub-Committee’s consideration of 
representations made on behalf of a party, namely Oceanic Bar Ltd.   
  
The reasons of the Sub-Committee were as follows: 
  

1. The Sub-Committee noted in particular the difficulties with viewing 
video evidence submitted by the Police. 

2. The Sub-Committee also noted the shortness of time available to 
Oceanic Bar’s representative to prepare and put forward 
representations and the reason put forward by Oceanic Bar Ltd. for this 

  
105/22   
 

Exclusion of the Press and Public 
 
 
The following motion was moved to exclude the press and public: 
  
“That, under Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act, 1972, the press 
and public be excluded from the meeting for the following items of business 
on the grounds that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information 
falling within those paragraphs indicated in Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the 
Local Government Act 1972, as amended.” 
  
The motion was put and it was agreed by the Committee to exclude the press 
and public for the remainder of the meeting. 
  
 
 
 
 

The meeting ended at 11.19 am 
 

 
Signed:   

Date:   

 


	Minutes

